
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had a busy first few days and are settling back in well!  

Reading 

This is  in your child’s book bag. They should bring it into school every day. 

They read daily in school and need their packs to support their reading development. 

Your child has access to RWI phonics books which they read with their teacher in phonics 

lessons and these can also be accessed online. 

They will bring home a ‘shared book’ so they can share it with you. This will help develop 

vocabulary and good reading habits e.g. asking questions, discussion, retelling the story. 

They can also choose a class library book each week. Please return it in order for them to choose 

a new book each week. 

Homework 

KS1 (Year 1 and 2) have weekly spellings. These will be sent home weekly and also available on 

Showbie. These follow the National Curriculum. There are games available to practise the weekly 

word list on the Spelling Shed app too. 

They will also have Maths homework set on Education City. Please find all passwords on their 

password sheet enclosed in their book bags and on Showbie in the password folder. 

Homework is set on Fridays and should be completed by the following Friday. It is linked to 

class learning and consolidating what we have learnt in class. 

If you need help accessing anything, please ask. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Southall 

KS1 Phase leader/ Phonics leader 

 

 


